
Hi Jenna, 
     My name is Brandon Miles and I am writing this to express interest in the soon-to-be vacant position 
on the Nevada EMS Advisory Committee. The specific role I am interested in is that of the "member who 
is an employee of a privately-owned entity that provides emergency medical services". I am presently 
employed by Air Methods Corporation as the Clinical Base Lead/Flight Paramedic based out of Bullhead 
City, AZ. However, I do reside in and often operate in Las Vegas, NV.  
     I have been a Paramedic for approximately 14 years; 5 of which have been with Air Methods. The 
years before that I was employed by one private and one county based ambulance service. I have served 
in various educator roles of sorts for the past 10 years assisting others in learning operations, improving 
clinical experience, and general practice in the field of EMS.  
     I am relatively new to the state of Nevada as of May 2020 by way of Savannah, GA. From my flight 
experience working out of Augusta, GA, I was often exposed to many of the top trauma centers and EMS 
systems in the Southeast. While those times did greatly enhance my clinical experience, it also opened 
up the doors to a growth in knowledge of overlooked aspects of EMS to include billing, legal, and logistic 
operations. While I am still somewhat unfamiliar with EMS operations in the state of Nevada, I believe 
my history of being involved with a highly organized trauma system in a different part of the country 
would only benefit the state of Nevada and it's EMS operations.  
     I have attached my employment resume for your review and I look forward to hearing back!  
 
Kind regards, 
Brandon Miles FP-C, CCEMT-P, NRP 
EMTPMiles@GMail.com 
(912)224-9095 
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